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Street work planned in Falls City 
(KLZA)-- There is to be no parking on Chase Street in  Falls  City from 14th to
21st Street and from 25th to 26th Streets this week on Thursday and Friday, april
29th and 30th and on Monday, May 3.

The Herzog Company will be milling to top of Chase Street on Thursday and
Friday and then doing an overlay of those sections of the street on Monday.
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